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A note from the Headteacher 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

We have had another busy few weeks at St. Matthew’s and everyone has 

been working very hard. You will receive your child’s report on Friday 17th Feb-

ruary and staff are looking forward to meeting and discussing any points with 

you on 6th/7th March. An appointment slip is in with the report.  

NSPCC—Rockstars 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

On Friday 3rd March we dressed as Rockstars and did some times 

table challenges. We raised a fabulous £177.28 for NSPCC. Thank 

you everyone.  

Class 13th Jan 20th Jan 27th Jan 3rd Feb 10th Feb 

Y1S Aliya Mehreen Grace Charley Bilal 

Y1M Michael Itisam Bailey Ella Aliza 

Y2M Adil Harpet Joy Benedict Nidaa 

Y2B Odan Robe Mual Hammad Aniso 

Y3J Lujain Uwais M. Musa Aisha K Bareera 

Y3R Abdul Mohamed Eman Lorena Anaya 

Y4F Ilhan Rayaan Mandy Sayem Jude 

Y4M Llukman Sheron Mohammed Ahmed Princess 

Y5C Alex Abdul Muhammad Tyreece Amin 

Y5M Siena Chisom Abeeha Maha Fatima 

Y6C Musandake - - - Zaynab 

Y6K Rhys Fareedah Asmaa Aisha Siyona 



Nursery 
 
Nursery have had a lovely time going for a walk to explore our local area. They 
were keen to look out for homes of family and friends and had fun counting 
how many cars they could see. We talked about the importance of walking on 
the path and always putting our litter in the bin. In the distance we spotted 
a church, mosque and a builder up a ladder! We even met a postman who was 
busy delivering letters!'  

 

Year 1 ………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Year 1S have been working hard in computing learning all 

about algorithms. They have learnt how to program the 

beebots (floor robots), following specific instructions.  

Year 3………………………………………….……………………………………………………………….. 

 

Year 3 have been learning about Dover, France and Can-

ada in their theme lessons. They drew a picture of the 

White Cliffs of Dover.  



Choir………………… 
Choir had an amazing time singing at Man-
chester Arena with the Young Voices Choir. 
They joined 8000 school children, and had 
learn 10 songs with dance moves. It was a 
great experience!’  

Sporting Events.………………………………………………….…………………… 

Children have again been taking part in a range of inter-school sport festi-

vals. This month these have included gymnastics, football and athletics. Well 

done to everyone who has represented school.  

 



School Council………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

We raised a fabulous £400 for the Turkey and Syria appeal.  

 

Thank you everyone  


